
21/01/2021 

MR Magdy Noussair 
138 Sydney RD 
fairlight NSW 2094 
sam@marimena.com.au 

RE: Mod2020/0655 - 197 Sydney Road FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

Supportive feedback to this DA.
Dear Kye, 
I am writing to show my support to Mod2020/0655. I believe this development will reflect 
positively on Fairlight area and its demographics. 

This is only a modification for an approved DA last year and that will improve the traffic at 
Fairlight area and it will support local businesses "i.e. restaurants, Laundries, Doctors, ...." 
Also, this DA will protect landlords from loosing businesses and breaking down leases from 
impacted businesses.

I seek your understanding in my feedback and to approve this modification to get construction 
underway quickly
thanks Magdy N. 

Sent: 21/01/2021 9:36:15 AM
Subject: Online Submission


